Dear Parents and Guardians,

We received the notification below from the parish office today. As we approach the beautiful sharing seasons of Thanksgiving and Christmas, I am so grateful that we belong to a parish and school family willing to lovingly share with one another. We are all blessed by God with a variety of talents and abilities. By sharing these gifts we become more committed to living the life Christ taught through His words and actions. Following in His footsteps becomes a walk of joy! We all have something to give, especially our prayers.

My love to you and your families,

Margaret Pennell, Principal HOLY FAMILY PARISH

2606 Washington Avenue Granite City, IL 62040 618-877-7158

Dear Parent/Guardian -

Holy Family Parish will be helping families in need through the holidays. You must be registered with the parish or be a school family.

We will be preparing Thanksgiving Food Baskets. Please call Holy Family Church at 877-7158 by November 15<sup>th</sup> to have your name added to the list. Make arrangements to pick up your food basket on Monday, November 20<sup>th</sup> between the hours of 9:00am and 11:00am in the Community Center Cafeteria.